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Lake Delton Bill Signed Into Law 
 

Madison… Representative Joan Ballweg (R-Markesan) and Senator Luther Olsen (R-Ripon) authored a 

bill extending two tax incremental districts in the Village of Lake Delton that was signed into law on 

November 13th. They were joined by Lake Delton Trustee and local business owner, Tom Diehl, and 

Wisconsin Dells School Board President, Dr. Jennifer Gavinski, who both spoke on behalf of the bill 

along with Governor Tony Evers. Other Lake Delton and Wisconsin Dells community members, 

business owners and local officials were present.  

 

“I’m proud to see this continued investment in Lake Delton,” said Ballweg. “This community has a long 

history of fostering a successful economic and tourism environment.” 

 

Tax Incremental Districts (TIDs) provide funding for eligible developments including upgrading road 

networks, extending electric and gas utilities and more. Expanding two of the Village of Lake Delton’s 

current TIDs ensures that the area continues to be a tourist destination and economic engine for the 41st 

Assembly District and the State of Wisconsin. 

 

“This proposal was brought to my office through a unique partnership between the business community 

and school district,” said Ballweg. “It’s a testament to the willingness to come together to promote 

common goals in the Lake Delton community.” 

Wisconsin State Representative Joan Ballweg Facebook page (www.facebook.com/WIRepBallweg). 
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